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Collin Roehner

From: Collin Roehner on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Tuesday, January 31, 2017 3:13 PM
To: 'Judy V'
Subject: RE: Docket 160101-WS

Good afternoon Ms. Vincent, 
 
We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 160101-WS and forwarding your 
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Collin D. Roehner 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Office of Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, Florida, 32301 
(850) 413-7123 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Judy V [mailto:jvincent12@cfl.rr.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, January 31, 2017 3:06 PM 
To: Records Clerk 
Subject: Docket 160101-WS 
 
 
 
Sent from my iPad 
Utilities of Sanlando is asking for a rate increase that will effectively double the water bill in my area.  I  live in the 
Wekiva area of Longwood.  I think this is an unreasonable request and hope that it will be reviewed thoroughly before 
any increase is granted. 
 
Thank you, 
Judy Vincent 
309 Coble Dr. 
Long wood FL 
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